
Dear Customers, 

Please refer to prices on the website for the most up to date 

information.  

Supplies are limited and prices are subject to change at any time, as 

market conditions are causing rapid fluctuations.  

As always, we will continue to keep our prices fair, and as affordable 

as possible, especially in this difficult time. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued business. 

 


